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VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
A voluntary contribution is requested to cover the cost of classroom supplies 
and online subscriptions. The contribution also allows us to purchase 
additional apps for our iPads.  
 
Please complete the attached note and return to your child’s class teacher 
with full payment or online via the school website as soon as convenient. 
 
Our preferred method of payment is via our secure Online Payment System. 
Go to our website and click ‘Make a payment’. Cash will also be accepted. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Justine Blackley, 
Principal 
 
 
 

 
VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS 2025 

 
 
Child/ren’s Names: ______________________________________________ 
 
Please find enclosed an amount of: 
 
       $50 per individual 
 

  OR 
 

     $80 per family (2 or more children)  
   
     Online payment 
 
 
Signed: ___________________________Date: ____ / ____ / ______ 

 


